


Dr. Hahs has continued to encourage the Founders members with annual receptions in her home. 

Her gracious hospitality and home provide a place for us to meet. In the fall of each year, there is an 

annual meeting and public program that presents the progress and development activities of the 

university. Key supporters have been recognized and honored for their gifts.  In her years as 

president, her efforts continue to build the endowment. When I mention that the first $l0 million 


